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Podium Deck Update 
 

To:      All Members 

From: Ashley Winders, Co-ordinator 

Date:   Monday July 30th 2018  

 

We have just completed week 21 of 37.  Pending any schedule changes, below are 

some updates regarding what to expect over the next 2 weeks: 
 

Week 22 – Monday July 30th – Friday August 3rd  

Demolition and removal will continue on the south-east side.  Contractors will 

continue to pour curbs on the south-west side.  Pending rain, Landscapers will 

begin work on the North-west side.  Hose bib work will continue on the west side. 

 

Week 23 – Tuesday August 7th – Friday August 10th 

Landscapers will begin/continue (pending weather) work on the north-west side. 

Contractors will continue to pour curbs on the south-west side and possibly begin 

to backfill.   

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Change in Large Item Pick-Up Location 

Because the east side is being ripped up, large item garbage will now be picked up 

in the small square concrete area attached to the south pad. **If you need 

clarification on this, please ask the Office. 

 

Holiday Weekend 

No construction will take place on Monday August 6th due to the civic holiday. 

 

Change in Construction Schedule 

▪ In the last memo that was sent out, we said that the west side of the building 

will be complete by August 20th (except for the lighting, as this is a new 

addition).  This has now been pushed back to Friday September 7th. 

▪ Also, in the last memo that was sent out, we said that the work on the North-

East side will start on Monday August 20th and finished by November 16th, 

2018.  The start date has been pushed back to Tuesday September 4th  
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Website Updates 

Podium deck update memos & photos can now be found on the co-op website – 

www.hughgarner.com  

 

 

 

Help us save the environment & member money! 
Receive all future Podium Deck updates via email and not to your door.  

It’s easy, send a quick email to karen@hughgarner.com  stating that you want to 

receive podium updated via email.  

104 Members have signed up for email notices! 

 

mailto:karen@hughgarner.com

